
             

          December 8, 2021 

The Aurelia City Council met in special session on December 7, 2021, at Aurelia City Hall.  

Mayor Suhr brought the meeting to order at 5:32 p.m. with roll call as follows: 

Council Members Present: Redig, Johnson, Fassler, Nelson 

Absent:  Baker 

Also Present:  Steph McSparran, Courtney Bruce, Brooke Sievers, Tom Grafft 

 

Brooke Sievers and Tom Grafft with ISG presented phase one of water project with tentative 

start date. They will right up a proposal to discuss at next regular council meeting. 

 

There being no more business to discuss, meeting was adjourned at 6:55p.m. 

 

 

__________________________    _________________________ 

Gene Suhr, Mayor          Steph McSparran, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       


